
It is hard to believe that June is here already. I know this isn’t the way any of us wanted our school 
year to end. Thank you for all your support this year, especially during the last 2 1/2 months. I 
never dreamed that we would be doing remote learning with preschoolers when this year started 
back in September.  Remote learning definitely had it’s ups and downs.  It is my hope that in the 
end you were able to stay connected in some way with your child’s class and teacher’s.  

 

We are all looking forward to seeing you at the end of the school year car parade on June 2.  While 
we won’t be able to gather, talk and share all the wonderful things we love about your child know 
each of them has a special place in our hearts.  It has been a pleasure to watch them grow and learn 
this year.   

 

For those families returning in September, we are excited see how much your children have grown 
over the summer. For those of you with students who will be moving on to Kindergarten or other 
programs next year we wish you all the best in their future education.  We hope that you stop by or 
send us a quick email from time to time letting us know how your student is doing.   

 

On behalf of the entire staff , I thank you all for a wonderful school year and wish you a safe, happy 
and healthy summer.    ~Enjoy your summer! Kerry  
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End of Year/Graduation Car Parade June 2nd 
Below is the class schedule for line up times. Please be sure to line up in the south parking lot at your   
designated class time. This is the lot near the playground. Check your email for more detailed information. 
 
TK      Marjorie & Andrea      10am 
 
T/W/Th/F    Karen & Magda             10:20am 
 
MWF PreK   Francy & Siobhan             10:40am 
 
TThF PreK   Stephanie &  Jill     11am 
 
PM PreK   Janelle/Paula/Monika          11:20am 
 
MWF/TTh 3’s   Lori/Monika/Paula             11:40am 
 
MW/TThF 3’s   Corrine & Sarah      12pm 
 
 



Think back to how your first heard about Best Beginnings Preschool. For 
many of you, you heard from a friend, family member or neighbor.  Many 
of our students come to us by word of mouth. We love and appreciate all 
the wonderful things you share with others about our school. If you feel 
inclined to do so we would greatly appreciate any reviews you would 
like to provide on various sites such as Facebook and Yelp. We thank you 
for sharing with others your thoughts and feelings about our school. 

We Value and Appreciate Your Comments  

As our current school year comes to an end, we begin to look forward to next 
school year. We do not know what the future holds, but we are preparing for what 
may come in the Fall 2020. Our plan is to start school in September. At this time, I 
cannot give you any definite plans as to what will happen when we open, but know 
that we are working to find the best and safest way to do in person preschool in 
the fall. Things are changing all the time and we might have to make adjustments 
up to the start of school. The safety of the students and staff at Best Beginnings is 
our priority.  

During a normal school year, the deadline for September tuition refund would be 

June 1. This has not been a normal school year. We are extending our refund date 
to July 1 to take a little bit of pressure off parents.  

Please contact our office by email if you have any questions or concerns regarding 
the start of the school year.  
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